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79 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Withdrawal 
        Greater than Expectations 

 

The EIA reported a withdrawal of 79 Bcf natural gas from storage during the week ending 
March 11,  greater than the average of expectations at 72 Bcf.  Natural gas futures rallied with 
the potential for vulnerable global supplies as the war in Ukraine continues and should the 
coming summer weather be exceptionally hot 

Storage at 1,440 Bcf is 342 Bcf less than last year at this week and 259 Bcf less than the 5-
year average. Both deficits are increasing. 
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